
Good morning shipmates, 

 

Our last meeting of the year is next Saturday, December 8, at Zacatecas Cafe in 

Riverside for our Holiday Party.  Good food, silent auction, much visiting, and 

more.  The meeting will start at the normal time.  I hope to see you all there. 

 

This has been a busy year with many activities and remembrances.  We are still 

searching for a permanent storage location for the Seawolf float, and I hope you 

are all actively looking for new shipmates for our base.  They are out there and we 

need to welcome them to join us. 

 

If you have a lead or an idea for a speaker or program, please let me or any eBoard 

member know so that we can schedule it 

 

Our first meeting of the new year in January will focus on honoring our members 

who have achieved various goals as a member of our base and USSVI, including 

the Holland Club and longevity in the organization.  Please plan to attend.  You 

may be one receiving honors!  If not, you can certainly give them. 

 

If I do not see you until after the first of the year, may you and yours have a most 

blessed Christmas and a peaceful new year. 

 

Daryl Brock 


